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Rymanów Zdrój, 28th February 2017 

Dear Chess Friends, 

 On the occasion of holding the European Team Chess Championship Under-18 in 

Rymanów-Zdrój I am pleased to welcome the competitors, organisers and other visitors to our 

health resort which, due to its many advantages, is called the Children Capital of Podkarpacie 

Province. It was in the Park  that the mineral waters were discovered over 140 years ago and 

this event was the beginning of our health resort.  

  

 Rymanów-Zdrój is a place with unique nature and well-preserved architecture.  

It is also a place ideal for having a rest, recovering and regaining strength. You will find 

virtually anything you need here: peace and quiet during your relaxing strolls, attractive trails 

for those who enjoy active pastime, playgrounds for children, river and a breathtaking park. 

 

 I do hope that the stay of the competitors of this great chess event in Rymanów Zdrój 

will contribute to making this exceptional game even more popular. 

 

 I believe, that fight on the chessboard great players give fans an unforgettable 

impression. 

 

 I would like to give my regards to all the enthusiasts of the King’s game, and to wish 

the participants satisfaction from the competition and the achieved successes. 

         Yours faithfully, 

 

                                                                                                  Mayor of Rymanów Commune 
 


